
From: Amy Duffy <aduffy@scprt.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/23/2015 3:08:40 PM
Subject: Re: Carolighting
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Cool. I will check to see what we have in stock. Who best to coordinate with on delivery logistics?

Amy Duffy 
Chief of Staff 
SCPRT

On Nov 23, 2015, at 2:59 PM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

I am not sure how many you can spare?
300 bottles? Or less.

From: Amy Duffy [mailto:aduffy@scprt.com]
Sent: Monday, November 23, 2015 2:10 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: Carolighting

Just let me know how many cases of water you will need? Just want to get this on the schedule for pick up on 
Monday.

Amy Duffy
Chief of Staff
SCPRT
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From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2015 1:13 PM
To: Amy Duffy <aduffy@scprt.com>
Subject: Carolighting

What would be the chances of PRT donating water for the night of Carolighting?

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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